

EAS PTO Membership Mail In Form 2023-2024

The Elizabeth Avenue School PTO is asking for your support in its efforts to expand the learning experiences of your child(ren). While we encourage and appreciate those who are able to volunteer their time to PTO activities, being a member of the PTO does not oblige you to serve on the board or to attend the meetings. Your membership fees are used to fund activities for your child's enrichment and help show our teacher appreciation, together students and teachers make the magic happen! Membership also qualifies you to vote at the meetings, and when in attendance, be entered into our monthly raffle. All EAS parents are invited to attend these meetings; however, only paid PTO members will be allowed to vote on pending issues. Please take this opportunity to become a member. We are hoping that ALL Elizabeth Avenue School families will join the PTO this year.

Looking forward to a productive, healthy, and happy year!

~ The EAS PTO Executive Board

Student #1 Name: _		
Grade:	Teacher:	
Student #2 Name:		
Grade:	Teacher:	
Student #3 Name:		
Grade:	Teacher:	
Student #4 Name:		
Grade:	Teacher:	
Parent(s)/Guardian(s)/Teacher Name(s):	
Home Phone:	Cell Phone:	
E-mail Address:	Amount enclosed: \$	Initials
	u do NOT wish to receive e-mails/texts/calls about school events or v	
[] Check here if you	do NOT want your child's picture displayed on the EAS PTO Facebo	ok page.
	u would like to be Homeroom Parent for your child(ren's) class. (PT	

PLEASE COMPLETE THIS FORM AND RETURN TO EAS WITH YOUR \$10.00 PAYMENT.

